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We have crossed the 1.5 degree global warming and are approaching 2 degrees. The negative impact 
on climate is continuously evidenced by wild weather events and abnormally high temperatures. As 
more and more tipping points are reached, heating will accelerate and our living conditions will 
deteriorate rapidly. If we want the younger generations to live in a safe world, we cannot allow 
further coal and gas expansions, we need to fully focus on reducing carbon emissions NOW. 
Reduction in profits for multinationals and even short-term job losses are a a minor price to pay 
compared to our future. 


